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PRESS RELEASE  

 

2015 Annual Board of Governors Meeting of the ECO Trade and Development Bank was 

held on 2 June 2015 at the Headquarters of the Bank. The Board of Governors reviewed 

2014 External Audit Report, approved 2014 Financial Statements and designated the 

Governor from the I.R. of Afghanistan as the Chairman of the Board for one year.  

 

Following the Board of Governors Meeting, a high profile executive business luncheon 

was organized on the occasion of the Board of Governors Meeting on 2 June 2015 at 

Bomonti Hilton Hotel under the patronage of the Respected Board of Governors H.E. 

Sahil Babayev, H.E. Cavit Dağdaş, H.E. Gholamali Kamyab and H.E. Ashraf Mahmood 

Wathra.  
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After the speech of Dr. Hossein Ghazavi*, the President of the Bank;  H.E. Cavit 

Dağdaş**, Governor of the ETDB and Acting Undersecretary of the Treasury of the 

Republic of Turkey; and H.E. Shamil Aleskerov***, the Secretary General of the ECO 

Secretariat made their statements.  

Consul Generals of 

I.R. of Iran and I.R. of 

Pakistan; the 

Secretary Generals of 

D-8 Secretariat, 

BSEC; the Chief 

Representatives of 

IMF, EIB, KFW DEG, 

Cixabank, BONY, 

Bank Al Habib, Banca 

Monte dei Paschi di 

Siena SpA; the 

Chairman of the Boards of TEB, Burgan Bank, Societe General; and the General 

Managers of Aktif Bank, Bank Mellat, Habib Bank, Pasha Bank and other high ranking 

executives of banking sector participated at the luncheon.  

The luncheon offered an opportunity to share the point of views and the experiences on 

the opportunities for the development of the ECO region. 

 

(*)  :for the opening speech of the President Mr. Ghazavi, please click here. 

(**)  :for the statement of H.E. Cavit Dağdaş, Governor of the ETDB and Acting 

Undersecretary of the Treasury of the Republic of Turkey, please click here. 

(***)  :for the statement of H.E. Shamil Aleskerov, the Secretary General of the ECO 

Secretariat, please click here. 
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